

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE Deputy Headteacher: Mr P Carrick, BSc (Hons), QTS

10th December 2024

## Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a whole-school Christmas Jumper non-uniform day on Thursday, 19<sup>th</sup> December 2024 to raise funds for Save the Children. This event will take place a week later than the national event.

This is a fantastic opportunity for students to express their individuality while contributing to a very worthy cause. All funds raised will go directly to Save the Children, supporting disadvantaged children and young people across the UK.

To participate, parents/carers can make a donation via ParentPay. Please visit the donation point on ParentPay if you wish for your child to take part and wear non-uniform on the day.

We would like to remind students that it is a privilege to wear their own clothes to school. While the day will have a relaxed dress code, it is still a normal school day, and students are required to bring all the necessary equipment. This includes:

- School bag
- PE kit (if applicable)
- Appropriate footwear
- Fully charged iPad
- Any stationery required for lessons

Please note the following items are not acceptable on a non-uniform day:

- Crop tops
- · Baseball caps or any other hats
- · Crocs or sliders
- High heels
- Piercings (including facial, navel, upper ear, tongue, lip, and nose)
- Bralettes
- Jewellery
- Offensive or inappropriate imagery, including sexual content or language

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill, NPQH, NLE, FRSA









Hair colour and extreme styles must also comply with the school's usual rules. Weather-appropriate clothing is essential, so please ensure that your child dresses appropriately for the conditions on the day.

This list is not exhaustive, and the school reserves the right to use its discretion in determining whether a student's attire is appropriate for school. If a student is deemed to be inappropriately dressed, we will contact parents/carers to provide alternative clothing.

Thank you for your support and generosity. We look forward to a successful fundraising event for Save the Children UK.

The Arthur Terry School